LYNCH Brad B

From: Jacquie WEBER <jacquie.a.weber@multco.us>

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 3:09 PM

To: LYNCH Brad B

Subject: Re: Contract Review Request - Metro - 1213041 & 1213042

The Metro IGA's may be circulated for signature.

Jacqueline Weber

Deputy County Attorney
Multnomah County, Oregon
503-988-3138

On Mon, Jun 10, 2013 at 1:40 PM, LYNCH Brad B <brad.lynch@mcso.us> wrote:
Hi Jacquie. Here are the two IGAs from Metro for your review; one for work crew cleanups and one for
investigations for FY14.

Thank you, Brad

Brad Lynch

Multnomah County Sheriff's Office
Fiscal Unit

501 SE Hawthorne Blvd, STE 350
Portland, OR 97214

Phone (503) 988-4336

Fax (503) 988-4317

email; brad.lynch@mcso.us<mailto:brad.lynch@mcso.us>
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